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The Northern Lights Pre-School 
“Committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people”. 

 

 

Welcome 

A huge welcome to our new children and families. We are looking 

forward to seeing your child(ren) grow and reach their full potential.  

International Women Day 2022 

Thank you to our fantastic mummies who visited us and presented their 

skills and various qualities. It was a delight to hear what you all had to 

share from singing, cooking, DIY, managing the household, sewing, and 

entrepreneurial skills. Children and staff were impressed and amazed 

to hear your amazing experiences. 

 

 

Tapestry online Journal 

Thank you for continuing to share the activities you are doing with your 

children both at home and outdoors. It is heartwarming to see how 

engaged and happy they are. 

“Committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people”.
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Library 

Our preschoolers enjoy reading books and listening to stories. What 

about visiting your local library and borrow books to read at home? 

                                         

Toilet Training 

Well done to our newly toilet trained children. We encourage all 

children to be independent in their self-care, to support them in 

their self-awareness.  

Stay Active and Well being 

Children thoroughly enjoy taking part in the ‘Daily Mile’ session. 

Encourage your child to stay active and explore the local parks. This 

will participate in improving their overall mental and physical 

wellbeing.  

 

Tooth Brushing 

All children will receive a tooth brushing pack to take home. Please 

use this opportunity to talk about oral health and the importance of 

eating healthy to protect our teeth.  
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Reminders; 

Spring Weather 

Due to the change in season and weather, please ensure your 

child is wearing appropriate clothing for the weather. We are 

planning on taking more trips to the park and walks in the local 

area.  

Absences 

In case of absences, can you please contact the preschool at the 

beginning of the session:  01422 251925.  

It is very important that you inform us of your child’s absence. 

Safeguarding 

All safeguarding concerns should be reported to the Designated 

Safeguarding Lead, Mrs M’Linde or in her absence to the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Majeed.  

Parking 

Reminder to all parents to park safely when dropping or 

collecting their children. Please avoid parking at the entrance of 

preschool. It is preferable that you park your car further away 

and walk to preschool as it can difficult and dangerous to 

manoeuvre near the preschool entrance. 
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Our Photo Gallery! 

                              

 

Upcoming Events to add to your Diary: 

 

Sunday 20th March: World Oral Health Day: Be proud of 

your mouth and take care of it! 

 

Wednesday 23rd March 2022– 9:00am -10:00am: Coffee 

Morning. We hope parents can come along to meet staff 

and other parents. 

 

Thursday 31st March 2022– 11:15am-12:00pm: Parents’ 

Engagement Group: (PEG): First Aid at Home. Join us to 

get valuable advice to deal with minor injuries and what 

to do in case of major incident at home.  

 

Friday 1st April 2022 – 9:00am 10:30am and 12:15pm to 

1:45pm: Stay and Play session. Come along and play 

alongside your child and their friends during free play.  

 

Friday 8th April 2022 – Break up for Spring Holidays 


